
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           24 February 2017 08:16
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Jamie Tanner
Attachments:                          image.jpg
 
Name: Jamie
Surname: Tanner
Email:
Postal Address: 

 
 
Message:
A sustainable future must be your top priority. Invest in renewables and public transport, not more roads
which will lead to sprawl, congestion and pollution. Invest in electric car charging stations
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